Stanwood-Camano School District

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

September 6, 2022

SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 are formally approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

- 1. \$232.06 from Elger Bay Elementary PTA to cover 2021-22 transportation costs for the 5th grade field trip to Camano Island State Park, and
- 2. The following amounts were received from the 4A Booster Club to cover transportation costs to:

Football Camp, July 27-29, \$729.97 Girls Basketball Camp, June 27-30, \$614.19 Cross Country Camp, July 17-21, \$479.90